
 
 

August 31, 2021 

 

Ms. Emily Dance 

Clerk 

Township of Huron-Kinloss 

21 Queen Street 

P.O. Box 130 

Ripley, Ontario 

N0G 2R0 

 

 

Dear Emily, 

 

Re: McDonald-Bushell Municipal Drain – Serving Parts of Lots 4 to 9, Concession 12 (Huron Ward) 

 Township of Huron-Kinloss 

  & Lots 4 to 21, Concessions 1 S.D.R. to 3 S.D.R.  

Municipality of Kincardine 

 Our Reference No. 1051 

Dietrich Engineering Limited was appointed under Section 78 of the Drainage Act, R.S. O. 1991 by the 

Township of Huron-Kinloss to prepare a drainage report for the McDonald-Bushell Municipal Drain. 

Greg Nancekivell, C.E.T. who was the project manager for the proposed drainage work is no longer employed 

by Dietrich Engineering Limited. 

It is my understanding that the Township has been in contact with Mr. Nancekivell and Dietrich Engineering 

Limited will transfer the file for the McDonald-Bushell Municipal Drain to R.J. Burnside & Associates Ltd. to 

prepare the drainage report for this project. 

 

Yours truly, 

DIETRICH ENGINEERING LIMITED  

 

 

William J. Dietrich, P.Eng. 

WJD:sm 

cc: Grant Collins, Drainage Superintendent, Township of Huron-Kinloss 

 

 


